
CUMBERLAND VALLEY MARCHING BAND BOOSTERS 
General Board Meeting 

 
Monday, April 11, 2016 

6:30 p.m. 
Orchestra Room 

 
AGENDA 

 
Treasurer’s Report:  Chris Roser 

1. Balances 
a. Checking- $40,000 
b. Money Market- $60,000 
c. Credit card- $25,000  

2. Reminder for indoor families that the dues need to be paid if they are outstanding. 
 
Director’s Report: Dave Porter  

1. This year’s outdoor theme is One Step. 
2. The Spring Band concert – 4/28/16. 
3. Jazz Night – 4/21/16 at Eagle View. 
4. On 10/16/16, CV will be hosting the Army Field Band Soldiers Chorus. 
5. The A Guard made finals in Dayton. 
6. This weekend 9 percussion members will be traveling to Dayton to watch the 

competition. 
7. Outdoor schedule is posted on Mr. Porter’s website.  

a. Outdoor for musicians starts at the beginning of May. 
b. Outdoor for guard starts the middle of May. 

8. There will be a symphonic winds performance on the morning of 5/5 at the PAC. The 4th 
graders will be attending.  

9. Members of the percussion ensemble, battery and guard will be performing a 
demonstration at Good Hope to give students some insight about marching band and 
hopefully increase interest.  

10.  There is a possibility that championships will be at Downingtown H.S. on a Sunday night.  
11.  There will be 6 competitions from 9/17/16 to championships with 2 weekends off.  
12.  We will not be participating in the National Memorial Day parade. 
13.  We will still participate in the Mechanicsburg Halloween parade. 

 
President’s Report:   Selena Culwell 

1. Disney – Bob Flaherty and Selena Culwell  
a. The schedule will be posted on Mr. Porter’s website.   
b. There will be a payment schedule of 5 payments for about $200 each. The first 

payment is due by 5/20/16 and the last payment will be due in October. The 
amount of the last payment will be determined once we have the final count of 
people who will be going. 

c. A commitment must be made by band camp. 
Fundraising:  

1. Carol Buckley  
a. Buffalo Wild Wings all day on 5/4/16 
b. Looking into Chipotle during band camp like last year. 

2. Hanging flower baskets is currently going on. Mr. Porter will have additional order forms 
in the band room. 

3. Car wash- possibly 5/28/16. Donna is waiting for confirmation from Auto Zone. 
4. Car show – 6/11/16. 

 



Open Discussion 
1. The uniforms are ready for dry cleaning. 

 
Motion to adjourn:  
Next Executive Board Meeting:  May 2, 2016 @ 6:00 pm  CV Band Room 
Next General Board Meeting:   May 9, 2016 @ 6:30  pm  CV Band Room 


